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e A group of our students were taken to Marlborough College on to take partin an

. They competed in a variety of events from track and field, with many students winning their events.
A full write-up will be available to read in the Brightside newsletter at the end of term.
J evening we held our , once again being hosted at the beautiful Chalk Barn in Rushall,
Thank you again to Pewsey Vale Coaches for their kind donation of the cost of the barn, and to Around the World
for the beautiful baloon decorations.

* On there was a in school taking shots for the new website.

e On we will be holding our for the new year 7 students joining us in
September. Students will join us in school during the day to have their first taste of secondary school life.

e We will be holding a on . Students will take part in fun activities, enjoy a picnic
lunch and much more. A great opportunity for students to experience secondary school life.

o will be held on , students will participate in a variety of activities all day and will
be able to score points for their Houses.

J will be making a collection from school on . Bags will be sent home with
students prior to this for you to fill with any unwanted items of clothing. It is a fantastic way for the PTFA to
raise funds for the school.

*On our students are visiting the . This trip is a fantastic opportunity
to expand cultural capital and careers experiences for our students. During the day they will be given a tour of
the farm and wider estate. In the afternoon they will take part in an enterprise workshop. The day is going to be
very varied and allow students to experience learning outside of the classroom/school environment. The cost of
this trip is £8 per student, inclusive of the coach travel and all workshops. For families who are in receipt of free
school meals, we will use the pupil premium to cover half of this cost on your behalf. Payment can be made
either online via Parentpay, or by cash or card to the school office.

*On our Year 7 students will be undertaking a run by the Wiltshire Air
Ambulance service. The cost of this course is £2.50 per student, payment can be made via ParentPay or into the
school office and should be made by Friday 11th July.

e We will break up for the on and we will

School will re-open for the on , all other year groups will start back on
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